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Lange, Peter C

From: Chris Jenkins <jenkins.chris1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 3:34 PM
To: Lange, Peter C
Subject: Support for Mikado Daycare

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Hello Mr. Lange,  
 
I would like to express my support for the Daycare that is being run by Stacie at 50 Mikado Dr. I want to express this as a 
member of the community and resident on Mikado Ln; just a few houses from the daycare. I have not felt or seen any 
disruption to our community from the operations. To my knowledge, and from my experience, Stacie has presented 
herself as a professional along with the care and dedication of a respectable community member.  
 
Please consider my support for this daycare, and approval for our community. 
 
Thank you, 
Chris Jenkins 
6945 Mikado Ln 
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Lange, Peter C

From: Mary Frances Lena <mary6lena@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 3:49 PM
To: Lange, Peter C
Subject: 50 Mikado daycare support

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. DO NOT 
open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email! 
 
 
Hello Mr. Lange, 
I am a part of the ACC of the Ravenhills HOA and I live on Mikado Ln. I want to express my support in the daycare being 
run on 50 Mikado Drive. As a young adult who is preparing to start having kids, I think it is absolutely wonderful that we 
will have a daycare option less than a block away from us. 
While there might be concern that the daycare will cause traffic, we have not noticed anything. We already have the 
Rockrimmon elementary school down the road which creates a long line of cars in the morning and afternoon, but we 
just drive past it. We are happy to have moved into a neighborhood with daycare and elementary school options within 
a short walking distance. 
Also our HOA may have expressed that they are very unhappy with having a daycare, but please remember, HOA’s do 
not represent an entire area’s opinions. This daycare is a perfect addition for a neighborhood that has young families 
moving in every year. 
 
Thank you and have a great day. 
Mary Jenkins 
6945 Mikado Ln 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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